


Friday, 03 May 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,

In order to aid the progression of your child, the mathematics department will be hosting a series of ‘booster’ sessions focussed on the Applied part of the A level course. These will take place during students’ study leave, with full details below.

	
	Date
	Time
	Topic
	Room

	Week 2
	Wednesday 22nd May
	P3 and P4
	Stats – Data and Correlation
	M3

	
	Thursday 23rd May
	P2 and P3
	Stats – Probability
	M3

	
	Friday 24th May
	P4 and P5
	Stats – Hypothesis testing
	M4

	Week 1
	Wednesday 5th June
	P2 and P3
	Mech – Vectors, SUVAT and projectiles
	M3

	Week 2
	Monday 10th June
	P2 and P3
	Mech – Forces and Friction
	M3

	
	Wednesday 12th June
	P3 and P4
	Mech – Moments and ‘applications’ chapter
	M3



[bookmark: _GoBack]We have tried to arrange these so as not to clash with any exams or to be on the morning when students have an exam that afternoon. However, where this was not possible, your child will still be able to collect the resources used. All the sessions will be delivered by Mr Martin. 

I hope we can count on your support to encourage your child to attend these sessions. If you have any questions about them, or about any aspect of the A level course, please email me on the address below.

Yours sincerely,



Mr J Martin
Assistant Subject Leader Mathematics
j.martin@st-nicholas.cheshire.sch.uk
